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March 19, 2024 
 
TO:  Faculty Senate  
FROM: Faculty Senator, Joe Cook 
RE:   Recommendation for system-level executive job searches  
 
In accordance with its constitutional duty to provide recommendations on the university’s 
budget (Article 1, Section 2, Part B(2)), the Faculty Senate strongly recommends that all job 
searches for system-level executive positions, including the Provost search, be paused until the 
Senate can hold an advisory vote on the budget impacts of further implementation of the 
OneWSU reorganization. 
  
Best, 
 
Faculty Senator, Joe Cook  
Professor, School of Economic Sciences 
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